

MPMCA Board Report Greg Pfeiffer March 3, 2010

Annual Meeting

The Flint Association of Plumbing & Mechanical Contractors held their Annual Meeting in February, reviewing the Association's Annual Report. At that same time, the new Officers and Directors began their terms. Greg Pfeiffer, Platinum Mechanical will now assume the duties as Director on the MPMCA Board.

Curt LaLonde Honored for Service to Association

Curt LaLonde, Goyette Mechanical, was honored for his service as President of the Flint Association of Plumbing & Mechanical Contractors. Curt also serviced as President of the Michigan's Oversight Committee for the National Service and Maintenance Agreement.



Pictured right – L. to R. – Curt LaLonde and Greg Pfeiffer



Habitat for Humanity

The Flint PMC membership continues to be actively involved in Habitat for Humanity. This year we are sponsoring a number of houses where the PMC pays for the materials to do the mechanical work at homes. UA 370 members donate

the time to do the installation. In addition to our members donating money and materials for the projects, they also donate the contractors' trucks and tools for the installations.

Scholarship Program Awards

The Scholarship Program for the children of UA Local 370 members and contractors continues to be a very successful endeavor. It has been in existence since 1988. The number of scholarships varies from year to year. All applicants must be a son or daughter of a member of UA Local 370 and/or of a contractor (owner). Children of deceased or retired persons are eligible if the parent was one of the above at the time of their death or retirement. The program is an excellent way to support those individuals that we hope will have an interest in making the plumbing & mechanical industry a career.